
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS STATEMENT 
 

The Peace and Security Council, at its 93rd meeting held on 27 September 2007, 

was briefed on the envisaged convening, in Addis Ababa, of an African Solidarity 

Conference on Central African Republic, as a follow-up to the decision adopted 

at its 67th meeting held on 7 December 2006. 

 

Council urged all Member States to concretely contribute to the post-conflict 

reconstruction efforts in CAR and to make the envisaged Conference a success.  
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